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Notice to Industry 
 
Interpretation from RCSC Specification Committee of 2014 RCSC Section 8.1 Snug-
Tightened Joints  
 
The statement of "the most rigid part of the joint" refers to the joint only not the structure. During 
erection after installing bolts in a connection in a joint, there may be gaps in the joint. The bolt 
tightening should begin at the points that in contact at the faying surfaces or most closely in contact 
with each other. That is the most rigid part of the joint. The bolt tightening should begin at that point 
then proceed to the areas that are gapped.  In some cases, there will be no gaps so the tightening can 
begin in any location. The "most rigid part" has nothing to do with the column location. 
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